Elmer, Linda

A e e S et e
From: davidendres@juno.com
Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2017 4:02 PM
To: Elmer, Linda
Cc: Hatala, Carlen
Subject: Re: HPC staff report for the Scottish Rite building for Monday's meeti ng attached

Dear Linda, Carlen, and associates,
Thank you for sending this to me.

I should believe that if a developer is granted a wonderful opportunity to enhance a beautiful historic site that
the developer would seek to honor that site. Unfortunately, this developer appears to want to impose something
unappreciatively onto the site. A proper response to be given a gift is not to attack it, but to embrace it.

Contemporary style canopy suspended by metal cables?
Remove signature stained glass windows (why, because they are not "contemporary"?)

These desires reveal the developer's heart.

I applaud the Commission's objections to what might happen to the Scottish Rite building below. The rooftop
terrace appears to be suggested with sensibility. However, we learned as youngsters that you only place a round
tower atop a rectangle block if you want to create the engine of a choo-choo train. I anticipate that is how the
populace would refer to this site.

Please fight more strongly.

Sincerely,
David Endres

---------- Original Message ----------

From: "Elmer, Linda" <lelmer@milwaukee.gov>

To: "davidendres(@juno.com" <davidendres(@juno.com>

Subject: HPC staff report for the Scottish Rite building for Monday's meeting attached
Date: Fri, 10 Feb 2017 19:16:34 +0000

Since you had e-mailed in an objection, I figured you would want to see this.

Linda Elmer, Staff Assistant
Common Council-City Clerk’s Office
City Hall, Room 205

Milwaukee, WI 53202



